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PRESS RELEASE 

 

                                       
A delegation from Ministry of Health, Kingdom of Saudi 

Arabia is visiting India to conduct interviews at New Delhi, 
Hyderabad, Bangalore and Cochin from 17.2.2015 to 

4.3.2015, for recruitment of B.Sc/M.Sc Female Staff 
Nurses. Preference will be given to the candidates for 

those who have obtained 70% of marks in SSLC, HSC and 
B.Sc & experience in leading hospitals. 

 

The selected candidates will be given attractive salary 

based on their experience, free airpassage, 
accommodation and other benefits. 
 
Interested Nurses having minimum 2 years experience 

and less than 32 years of age may send their detailed 

resume by email to ovemclsn@gmail.com  immediately. 

 

For more details please contact 044-

225022667/22505886 Mobile:08220634389 and also refer 

our website: www.omcmanpower.com 

 

 

 

                                                                                           MANAGING DIRECTOR 

                       OVERSEAS MANPOWER CORPORATION LTD 

                              CHENNAI  

 

 

 
Issued By: DIPR, Secretariat, Chennai  9  


